
SB 86 - firearms training facility     I urge you to vote YES on SB 86.   Training is a must on any new 
learning experience.  And, for firearms, practice is good. 
As a child my father taught me how to handle a weapon and how dangerous they can be in the 
hands of someone who does not know or respect a weapon.  Then in high school I had the great 
opportunity to take junior rifleman  classes.  That was back in 1956!!  Today I have great respect and 
appreciation for any and all firearms. 
 
SB 385 - prohibits weapons in municipal court…..     I urge you to vote NO on SB 385.  We have 
seen on television cases where someone goes off shift during a court session and people are killed 
or harmed.  If there was a canceled carry person in the court they may have been able to stop the 
situation.  Our right to carry a gun is the most fundamental of rights protected by our 
constitution.  We have no indicators that tell us a person has a mental problem so how are we to 
protect ourselves from these types of people.   
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